

Meet: Mrs Sharon Lowe Office Manager

Welcome

Hello! I am Mrs Lowe and I work with Mrs Robinson in the school office.

I started the role of Office Manager in March 2020 – on the first day of the lockdown! It has been lovely meeting some of you over the last few months and I am looking forward to getting to know everyone when we return in September.

A little about me

I was born in Blackburn (as you will probably be able to tell from my accent!) but we moved to Ramsbottom in 2005. We love it here! Our two boys are currently at High School.

I previously worked in administration roles at Express Gifts and Bury Council as P.A./Secretary.



My Favourites

Subject: English Literature

Food: Pasta (and Wispa bars!)

Book: Wuthering Heights

Author: Emily Bronte

Film: Back to the Future

TV show: Cold Feet

Sport: Football – I support

Blackburn Rovers!!

Colour: Blue (of course!)

Hobbies: Exercise classes, reading

– member of a book club, music

concerts - Manchester

bands/Britpop my favourite!